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Sheplak, Scott - -

From: Bumar, Rich [Rich.Bumar@disney.com]

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 11:52 AM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Subject: WD}N NSA Laundry Drycleaning Machine completion of construction and withdrawal of boiler permit
application

Attachments: WDW drycleaning machine completion of construction package.pdf

October 1, 2007

Mr. Scott Sheplak, P.E.

Title V Program Coordinator

Air Permitting South Section

Bureau of Air Regulation

Division of Air Resource Management

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: Permit 0950111-028-AC - Walt Disney World Complex
Dear Mr. Sheplak:

Please find attached a pdf copy of the fax | sent you earlier this morning regarding completion of construction of the drycleaning
machine at the WDW NSA laundry. It will be sent by mail to you and to the Central District. Now that we have officially completed
construction, it can be added to the Title V draft permit.

Also, | would like to take this opportunity to officially withdraw the construction permit application for the new hoiler in light of the
EPA vacating the boiler MACT standard. The boiler will replace an already permitted similar unit and will remain in the permit as
an unregulated emissions unit. Praject-# ~030-A<

| had the opportunity to review the initial draft/proposed WDW Title V s.o.b. and it looks accurate (notwithstanding the changes
which will reflect the replacement drycleaning machine as we discussed) and looks ready for public comment and parallel EPA
review.

Piease let me know if there is anything else | can do to help with the permit.

Rich Bumar, PE

Sr. Environmental Controf Representative
Walt Disney World Co.

Environmental Controf Dept.

Disney University Sufte 200

Phone: 407-824-7129 (B+273+7129)
Fax: 407-824-7455

Mobile: 321-278-6125

Nextel OC:162*134*1071

Email:  rich.bumar@disney.com

10/1/2007



